
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF AVON 
PUBLIC HEARING 
February 8, 2024 

 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Sections 7-247- 255 of the Connecticut General 
Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Avon Water Pollution Control Authority will hold 
three Public Hearings on Thursday, February 8, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. virtually via 
GoToMeeting to consider and permit the following: 
 

1. All interested persons to speak on the plan of the Authority’s proposed change to 
the Sewer Use rates.  

2. All interested persons to speak on the plan of the Authority to take ownership of 
sanitary sewers within Timber Lane. 

3. Owners of specially benefited properties to speak on the proposed benefit 
assessments of such properties within Timber Lane.  

 
Dated at Avon, Connecticut this 23rd day of January, 2024. 
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